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Executive Summary 

LELLE Regional Conference 

25/05/2017 Veszprém, Hungary 

 

 

LELLE (Let’s Learn how to Learn) 

is an Erasmus+ project which 

envisions to equip and to empower 

Higher Education Institution (HEI) 

graduates with the necessary skills 

for the 21st century workforce. 

Project partners stem from five 

countries, namely, the Europa 

Consortium Regional Development 

Non-profit Ltd. (ECN), Hungary; 

University of Pannonia (UP), 

Hungary; Open University of the Netherlands (OUNL), Netherlands, Institut für berufsbezogene 

Weiterbildung und Personaltraining GmbH (BEST), Austria and Wrocław University of 

Economics (WUE), Poland. 

 

University of Pannonia hosted our 

Regional conference at the end of May, 

2017. Amongst the 50 participants were 

professionals from companies of the 

county, students and lecturers from other 

faculties of the University, representatives 

of training and education institutes and the 

media. 
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During the day, a thorough introduction of LELLE results was given and we had a keynote 

speech delivered by Rita Takács, head of the Student Counselling Centre of the Faculty of 

Informatics at ELTE – the biggest University of Hungary. The lecture was about how developing 

learning skills help university students’ progress and how they can cope with courses and private 

life issues with these skills. 

 

After the plenary session, 3 parallel sections 

started with hands on exercises from the 

LELLE training materials. It was followed 

by an open forum where the participants 

gave detailed feedback on the exercises and 

the project itself. The regional conference 

ended with a plenary session on how one 

can use the outcomes of the project and a 

discussion on how the improvements 

trigger different outcomes. 

 

The feedback was positive altogether, even the County Police Department’s representatives 

found it necessary to implement these skills into the training of police officers somehow. As it is 

not very common in Hungary for university educators to have educational background, many of 

their feedback suggested that university lecturers need this kind of support in their daily work and 

they were deeply interested moving forward with LELLE. 

 
 

 
 


